AISAC Meeting Minutes
10 a.m., September 19, 2008, 
LRC 202 
Present:  Bruce Sarjeant, Neil Russell, Darlene Walch, Marsha Lucas, Qinghong Zhang, Mitsutoshi Oba, Maya Sen.
Absent:  Jackie Bird, Abhi Jain.

1. Minutes of the 9/5/08 meeting were approved.
2. Membership: Maya Sen has joined the committee to replace Jane Campbell. One vacancy still exists.

3. Discussion of the University of Rochester survey of library usage. Dean Walch would like to implement a similar study at NMU to obtain typical student profiles at NMU.
4. Discussion of the Qualtrics survey software at NMU. Some refinements of the introductory comments, and the questions themselves, were suggested and discussed. Bruce Sarjeant has attended a workshop on this software, and expects to attend the next one too. Both the introduction and the questions will be altered accordingly and returned to the committee members for discussion. 
5. Discussion of possible future changes to the LRC facility at NMU. The expectations for the future are thought to include: less emphasis on physical storage; more emphasis on areas for group work; facilitation of various walk-in services; creation of safe areas for study outside of normal office hours. The importance of appealing surroundings, and the proximity to, and availability of, food services was discussed. The importance of accommodating the variety of different needs across the disciplines was discussed. Dean Walch stressed the need to establish ongoing short-, medium-, and long-term project proposals for the LRC. This would allow for quick action as funding windows open up.
Respectfully submitted,

Neil Russell (for Abhi Jain)

